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AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AND BREAKFAST CLUB – 2020 

16 July 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are planning for Breakfast Club and After School Club in September. 

Due to Covid-19, clubs will be organised in phase groups rather than by choice. 

In order to help us ascertain the potential numbers of pupils for clubs, please complete the 
questionnaire attached below: 

 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/88DZ2KG   by 14 August 2020. 

Once we have an idea of which children would like to access After School Club and 
Breakfast Club, we will be able to put plans in place and will advise at the start of the 
autumn term. 

Kind regards, 

Monika Kabat 
After School Club Manager 
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